
 

 

 

My name is Jeremy Geartz, and I’m running for a seat on the North Tonawanda 

School Board.   

I was born and raised in North Tonawanda. I am a graduate of North Tonawanda 

High School.  I am a veteran of the U.S. Army.   I am the proud father of Senior 

McCartney, 8th grader Avery, and 5th grader Haley.  I love seeing how involved 

my girls have become with their school activities, and relationships they have 

developed with teachers and peers.  I am currently the president of the girls 

basketball boosters, and head of the girls volleyball chowder dads.  

I am running to ensure that during unprecedented times, the students, teachers, and 

citizens of North Tonawanda have someone that is on their side while making 

decisions for today and beyond.   

I am running to be a voice for all, while maintaining fiscal and social 

responsibility.  

 

I am a Lumberjack! 

 


